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Year 6 Spirit of Adventure Residential Camp
Dear Parents,

We are pleased to be able to give further details of the Year 6 Balcombe Woodland Camp Residential Trip 2018.

Please find attached the Spirit of Adventure Kit List. We require the SOE3 Form to be completed and returned to school by Friday 27th April.

The trip is due to take place as follows:

Mrs Fallon’s class: Monday 11th - Wednesday 13th June.

Mr Priddle’s class: Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th June.

You can find Balcombe Camp online using the following link:

http://www.youngspriit.co.uk/woodlandcamp.html
Staffing for the trip is being considered at the moment and we will let the children know in due course. After the half-term break, we will be organising tent and activity groups, with the children, in school.

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Julie Fallon    Mr Chris Priddle
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